
SERVING GOD IN

BOLIVIA

Hola! This means ‘hello’ in Spanish, one of the 
languages spoken in Bolivia. We live in the city 
of Santa Cruz. Strangely, this city used to be 
in an entirely different place! But hundreds of 
years ago, they moved the city to where it is 
today. We teach people to read the Bible, so 
they can know him better and share his good 
news with others.   

Hello
Thank God for those who are studying 

the Bible with us. 

Ask God that they would know Jesus 

so well, that their lives revolve around him.

ALL YEAR PRAYER

PRAY PROMPTS

Check the box when you’ve prayed for us each month!

You can ask your parents if you can send us a message letting us know you’ve prayed 
for Bolivia. Reach us and subscribe to our newsletter at www.cms.org.au/lovellaa
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Did you know we have new prayer points each month? Ask your 
parents to subscribe to our prayer points to get the latest updates.

Adrian & Anita
with Matias & Maya

Santa Cruz

Get an activity sheet 
about Bolivia here!


